MOUNT VERNON PLANNING BOARD

Minutes of the August 18, 2015 meeting

Present: John Hagelin (chairman), Chad Dwelley, Brett Trefethen, and Fred Webber, Acting Secretary.

Camp Laurel, represented by John Archard, and Bob Berry of Main-Land Development, presented an application for major work at the Camp. Attached is a "Project Description" of the proposals. A copy of the whole application has been placed on file at the Mount Vernon Town Office.

After a lengthy presentation and discussion, the application was found complete, and the Planning Board scheduled a site visit at the Camp on 8/22/15 at 8:00 am.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by Fred Webber, Acting Secretary